
United Nations S/2003/696

 

Security Council Distr.: General
10 July 2003

Original: English

03-42455 (E)    100703

*0342455*

Letter dated 10 July 2003 from the President of the Security Council
addressed to the Secretary-General

I have the honour to inform you that your letter dated 8 July 2003
(S/2003/695) concerning the situation in Liberia has been brought to the attention of
the members of the Security Council. They take note of the information contained in
your letter, particularly as it relates to your appeal to the Council to take urgent
action to authorize a multinational force for Liberia. They also take note of your
urgent initiatives, including the appointment of Mr. Jacques Klein as your Special
Representative for Liberia to lead and coordinate the activities of the United Nations
in that country.

(Signed) Inocencio F. Arias
President of the Security Council


